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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back after the half term break. The children have settled in well and have enjoyed their week.  

This term we have several events for the pupils to enjoy:  

• World Book Day: Thursday March 4th – Staff and students can dress as their favourite book 

character for the day 

• International Women’s Day: Monday March 8th - Book reading in the library with Steph 

• Living Eggs: Eggs will arrive on March 8th and pupils will be able to observe them as the chicks 

hatch over the following weeks 

• Red Nose Day: Friday March 19th – We are raising money with our Red Nose Day Raffle with the 

chance to win this wonderful car! 

 

 

Best wishes 

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 

 
 


